
      
 

  
  

 
  

  
     

 
   

    
 
 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description:  PHENYT OS 125MG/5ML TAR  237ML@ NDC #: 51672406901  
Lot#: 327876 and 327874 
Expiry Dates: 12/31/2020 

Reason for recall – Taro is voluntarily recalling the above lots due to an investigation 
determining that the noted lots coagulate and may not resuspend as per the label copy 
instructions. This recall is to the Consumer level. Affected product started shipping May 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


